

June 2022

Dear Students & Parents,

We hope you have a most enjoyable summer. By September your child should be rested and ready to begin a challenging and fun-filled year. While we take a break from school, we ask you to encourage your child to continue reading throughout the summer. In addition, regular review of math facts (addition, subtraction, multiplication and division) will go a long way towards making the transition to fourth grade a smooth one.

Here is a suggested list of supplies for fourth grade:

School Supplies:

Refillable Water Bottle
1 zippered pencil pouch or pencil box
\$3 in cash for Intermediate I planner
1 1-inch three-ring binder
1 box of crayons, colored pencils OR markers
1 box of pencils (you may need more throughout the year)
headphones or earbuds to keep in school

*Note - Hopefully you can recycle some of these items from last year

** Please write your child's first and last name with a permanent marker on all materials.

We look forward to working with your child and hope you have a safe and enjoyable summer.

Sincerely, The Fourth Grade Team



Dear Students.

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year!!!!! We are so thrilled to welcome you to join our dynamic and awesome Intermediate I learning community. We will have an absolutely fantastic year!!!

While you are waiting for the first day of school to roll around, we hope that you are reading and practicing your writing (keep a summer journal) and practicing your division and multiplication facts! We look forward to getting to know all our new Fourth Grade students and are excited about the upcoming school year!

We would like you to bring in a few items to share for the first week of school. The first item is the "All About Me" Acorn! This will be your way of introducing yourself to your team. Next, make sure you have filled out your LGES K-6 Summer Reading Log - those great books you chose to read over the summer. Bring your list in with you on the first day, and bring along your favorite book from that list. Remember if you have read at least 5 books, your name will be added to our reading "Wall of Fame."

This year in 4th grade we are going to work hard, learn a lot, and have fun. We will work together to learn new things, make new friends, and use our imaginations. We are going to have a great year and we look forward to sharing it with you!

Enjoy your summer vacation! Remember to bring a big, bright smile on the first day of school. We will have one too!

Sincerely,

Jonathan Lewis
lewisj@lkgeorge.org
Brian Thomsen
thomsenb@lkgeorge.org

Jessica Podres
podresj@lkgeorge.org
Michelle Thornquist
thornquistm@lkgeorge.org